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At Porzio, people are our priority. We are well aware of the impact COVID-19 is having on our personal and professional 
lives, and remain focused on the well-being of our people, our clients, and our communities.

We have been preparing internally for weeks to ensure a seamless transition to working remotely as an organization. Porzio 
remains fully operational, with our lawyers and teams prepared to serve clients' needs safely without interruption. Our goal 
is to ensure continuity of service to our national and international clients.

Providing superior service to our clients remains of paramount importance. We are here to support you as we all work our 
way through this unprecedented crisis together, and we encourage you to contact us at the email addresses and phone 
numbers you typically use.

We wish you and your families well.


